Ms. Kim Anderson President Capital Region Language Center 21 Aviation Road, Suite 100 Albany, NY 12205

Dear Kim:

This letter is long overdue. As you know, our daughter Kaili began studying Chinese language with your teachers when she was five years old. Those early classes in your Ballston Spa location were the beginning of what has become a wonderful journey of engagement with Chinese language and culture. Throughout her elementary and middle school years, your teachers helped her develop a strong foundation and aptitude for Chinese; a foundation upon which she was able to build at Emma Willard School and now at the University of Rochester, where she is enrolled in advanced Chinese language and culture classes.

We are very forever grateful for what the teachers and resources of the Capital Region Learning Center provided to her and to our family and thank you for establishing this invaluable program in our area.

Sincerely,

Kenneth B. Ebert, Ph.D.

Kenneth 28 bor 8

Loretta Ebert

Lovetta Ebent